
18 December 2020 - Ethos Statement “I am resilient and bounce back after I have fallen in the pit ” 

Spring 1 Diary Dates 
Please find below a list of events that will be taking place 

during this term; 

18.12.20 Break Up for Christmas Break 
04.01.21 School Reopen 
08.01.21 Y4 Murton Park School Trip 
12.01.21 Flu Vaccine—Y3,4,5 & 6 
18.01.21 School Training Day 
20.01.21 Y5 Jorvik School Trip 

ATTENDANCE 

If your child is going to be absent from school then please 

text this number 07706172385. Please note that this phone 

will not be answered for phone calls. This is last weekΩs 

attendance report for the week ending 11 December 2020 

Rec a 96.6%    Rec b 99.3% 

1a     93.5%    1b Bubble Closed  

2a   93.6%   2b 97% 

3a 95.1%   3b 96% 

4a 95%   4b 94.5% 

5a 99.3%   5b 97.1% 

6a 92.1%     6b    99.1% 

TOTAL SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 95.9% 

***If your child receives a positive Covid-19 test result 
please contact school on 07706172385 and leave a 

message. This number is monitored 24hrs a day.*** 

Dinner Charges 
Just a reminder that all dinner moneys should 
be paid a week in advance.  
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children receive 
Government Free School meals. 
If you are unsure whether your child would like a school 
lunch or not on certain days you can view the lunch menu 
on our school website at: https://parkspringprimary.co.uk/
parents/school-dinners/ 

Flu Vaccine 
Unfortunately the school nurses were 
unable to get around the whole school 
when they came to do the flu 
vaccinations. They have booked in for 12 
January 2020. 
This applies to Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. 
They are sorry for the inconvenience. 

Asda free meals 
Asda supermarket cafes will provide children under 
the age of 16 with a meal completely free of 
charge via a takeaway service. There are no 
minimum spend requirements or restrictions on the 
number of children in a family or group that can take 
advantage of this offer. The offer will run from 
December 1st to 31st December except Christmas 
Day when stores are closed. 

Reverse Advent 
We would like to say thank you to all those families who have sent 
in donations for the Reverse  Advent Calendar, in support of St 
GeorgeΩs Crypt. 
 
We have lots of wonderful donations and we are sure they will 
make a huge difference to those receiving them. 
 
We would like to say a huge thank you to our FOPS team for 
organising the collection and delivery to St GeorgeΩs Crypt. 
 
Our school community really has pulled together!!! Thank you 

Thank you 
Thank you to Jess and James from Kevin Edward 
Executive Search for your amazing food donation 
for some of our families. Jess was Teaching 
Assistant at Park Spring a few years ago and it is 
lovely that she has been thinking about our Park 
Spring families!  

Thank you  
to Mrs Munton and The Oak Church for your kind 
donation of food and essentials hampers for some of our 
families. They will be much appreciated!   

Christmas Dinner Delivery 
Thank you to Kevin from Rethink food and 
Morley FC for your Christmas Dinner 
donations for our families. They were made by 
Lean Lunch and they looked delicious!   

https://corporate.asda.com/newsroom/2020/11/30/kids-can-eat-free-in-asda-cafes-throughout-december
https://corporate.asda.com/newsroom/2020/11/30/kids-can-eat-free-in-asda-cafes-throughout-december



